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Austco Healthcare Signs New Supplier Agreement with Leading US Healthcare 

Provider 

Key Highlights: 

• Austco Healthcare has renewed a preferred supplier agreement with a major US 

healthcare and hospital operator. 

• Agreement includes the ongoing supply and support of Tacera IP Nurse Call systems 

to ~180 healthcare facilities across more than 30 US states. 

• Builds on the past 5-year agreement that generated over A$49 million in revenue. 

• Further solidifies Austco’s role as a global leader in digital nurse call and patient 

management solutions. 

Austco Healthcare Limited (ASX: AHC) is pleased to announce that its wholly owned US 

subsidiary, Austco Marketing and Services (USA) Ltd, has renewed the Purchase and 

Maintenance Agreement with one of the largest healthcare service providers in the United 

States. 

Under the agreement, Austco will continue delivering its industry-leading Tacera IP Nurse 

Call system and Tacera Pulse software platform to approximately 180 hospitals across more 

than 30 US states. This renewed and expanded contract reflects the ongoing commitment 

between Austco and our largest customer. 

The Tacera Pulse platform empowers healthcare facilities to monitor alarms, analyse 

response data, and track key performance indicators (KPIs), enabling improved patient care 

and operational efficiency. 

This agreement builds on the original agreement announced to the ASX on 13 February 

2020. The agreement extends a strong, long-term partnership that has generated over A$49 

million in revenue for Austco over the past 5 years. As with previous arrangements, there are 

no minimum purchase commitments, allowing for commercial flexibility. 

The Company is proactively responding to ongoing US-China tariff challenges by shifting 

production to contract manufacturers outside of China. This transition is already underway 

and is expected to be completed within the next 2 to 3 months. 

The Company confirms that it does not consider the identity of the counterparty to be 

information that a reasonable person would expect to have a material effect on the price or 

value of its securities. The Company also confirms that the announcement contains all 

material information relevant to assessing the impact of the agreement on the price or value 

of its securities and is not misleading by omission. 

 

 

 



Clayton Astles, Chief Executive Officer, commented: 

“We are excited to continue our strategic partnership through this new agreement. It 

underscores the strength of our technology, the value of our services, and the trust we’ve 

built with one of the largest healthcare providers in the US. This milestone aligns with our 

strategy to grow our presence in key global markets.” 

This announcement was approved the AHC Board of Directors.  
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About Austco Healthcare Limited (ASXCode – AHC) 
Austco Healthcare Limited is an international healthcare communication and clinical 
workflow management solutions provider. Headquartered in Australia, the company has 
subsidiaries in six countries and supports healthcare facilities through its global reseller 
network, which includes growing markets in health, aged care and acute care. Austco 
Healthcare services markets including Australia, New Zealand, Canada, UK, USA, Asia and 
the Middle East. For further information, please refer to the Company’s website 
www.austcohealthcare.com 
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